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PORTLAND MEADOWS         January 16, 2009
1001 NORTH SCHMEER RD
PORTLAND, OR 97217

Reference: File G-16615

Dear Applicant:

On September 18, 2008, the Water Resources Department issued a Final Order for Application
G-16615. The Final Order identified documentation that Well 1 complies with current minimum
well construction standards must be submitted to the Department no later than 60 days from the
date of the final order and that failure to submit the required documentation within 60 days from
the date of the final order may result in the proposed rejection of Application G-16615. As of the
date of this letter, the Department has not yet received the requested documentation. 

In repairing the well, the well owner should work closely with the Department and/or a licensed
well constructor to ensure that repairs are carried out in a manner that will not violate well
construction or other rules. The well owner is encouraged to contact Kris Byrd of the
Department’s Enforcement Section at 503-986-0851 to determine how to proceed.

Please also note that regardless of the outcome of this application, you will need to work with the
Department to either repair or abandon the well(s) to comply with the minimum standards for the
construction, conversion, alteration, maintenance, and abandonment of water supply wells in
order to protect the state’s ground water supply (OAR 690-200).

Please submit documentation that Well 1 complies with current minimum well construction
standards no later than February 28, 2009. If we do not receive the requested information by the
above date, we will need to remove Well 1 from the application and issue a Superceding
Final Order.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 503-986-0815.

Sincerely,

Joel Plahn 
Water Rights Caseworker

cc: (WM# 20) (File) (NW Regional Well Inspector) (Edward Crane)
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